
 

 

Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 

Long Range Planning Committee Minutes 

March 27, 2021 

 

The meeting was held by ZOOM by permission of the Governor of RI by executive order. 

Ellen Frost, Chair opened the meeting at 8:32am 

Present:  Ellen Frost, Roy Jacobsen, Diane McEnroe, Taylor Rettig, Paul Mathews, Chris Getman, Ron 
Jarvis, George Prior and Anthony Flint.   Also present:  Julia Mathews and Maud Baily   Absent: Renee 
Cohen 

Draft Minutes of February 20th were approved by unanimous vote 

Document Retention:  Diane McEnroe reported update on conversations with various parties and will 
be ready to make a recommendation to the next LRP meeting. 

APRA:  Maud Bailey,  QCBFD Clerk updated all on how we can work within the parameters of the APRA 
as we develop work product for the proposed Comprehensive Plan. 

Fresh Pond   Paul Mathews reported his findings speaking with various experts and regulators on 
Phragmites removal and pond restoration.   

Water Metering    Chris Getman reported on his findings on potential water metering as a long term 
project to encourage water conservation within the fire district.   

Comprehensive Plan  The Committee agreed to continue work on the development of a comprehensive 
plan and conduct a visioning process for the Central Beach community during the summer months.   

Adjournment    A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn at 10:28am 

Respectfully submitted, 

Roy E. Jacobsen, Secretary 

NEXT MEETING:   Saturday, May 8th, 2021 

 

 


